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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, reiterates its request to members to remit pertinent information on their national institutions engaged in promoting human rights, such as ombudsmen (Defensores del Pueblo), defenders of the inhabitants, human rights attorneys or commissioners, or other equivalent figures.


That information should be conveyed to the Secretariat for Legal Affairs, to enable it to proceed to draw up a list of national authorities and their spheres of competence.  Such a list will make it possible to contact them with a view to incorporating them in the dialogue on strengthening the inter-American system for the protection and promotion of human rights.
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